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Our ‘changeover’ period
We want to help our customers adjust to paying for the water they use
once they have been converted to metered billing.

Based on the information you will receive at around 6 months after
installation explaining how much water you have used, and you think your
bill is going to be higher when you start receiving your metered bill, we
can help ease you in to your new bill with our ‘changeover’ period. 

This means that if your metered bill is higher than your old bill, we will
reduce your bills for the first two years – and you do not have to pay us
back the difference at the end. See how it works below.

You can only opt onto our ‘changeover’ period once your meter charges
have started.

If you have any questions about our ‘changeover’ period, then you can
contact our Customer Contact Centre on 0333 2003 014.

How it works
As an example, assuming that your current rateable value bill is £378 and
your fully metered bill would be £450, then if you keep using the same
amount of water, instead of £450 per year you pay:


